

ASSOCIATION OF LAW ENFORCEMENT ALLIED SERVICES PERSONNEL

Marie Foote President

Vice President

Lori Resch Treasurer Daniel Fuller Secretary Joseph Smith Trustee

October 9, 2001

Frank Forbes, Labor Negotiator Department of Employee Relations 200 East Wells Street, Room 706 Milwankee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Forbes,

On Friday, September 28, 2001 the Executive Board of A.L.E.A.S.P. and the City of Milwaukee negotiation team reached a tentative agreement on the 2001/2002 contract.

On Tuesday, October 9, 2001, A.L.E.A.S.P. members from the Police Support Services Personnel Unit and the Police Aide Unit voted to ratify the 2001/2002 contract agreement. As a result, both contracts were ratified.

Sincerely,

Marie Foote
President
ALEASP. Executive Board

c: Joseph Alvarado Chief Arthur Jones Comptroller's Office